

MARAUDER DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS

Tuesday, October 31, 2023
Today's SPOOKY schedule is E / F / G / H

THE PITT STOP:

Tuesday will be a 'light' service – <u>Soup</u>: Chicken Corn Chowder; <u>Dessert</u>: Pumpkin Pie and Halloween Cupcakes & Cookies. Salads, wraps, sandwiches and drinks are also available.

Are you able to speak, write, listen and comprehend Farsi, French, Korean, Japanese, Mandarin, Spanish or Punjabi? Are you interested in challenging the language to get high school credit? All students interested in writing the **DELTA LANGUAGE CHALLENGE EXAM** must submit their application with attached cheque and picture to Mr. Edwards in the counselling office by **TOMORROW – November 1**st in order to register for the exam.

LIBRARY NEWS:

The library will <u>CLOSED at Flex TODAY</u> due to a Leadership meeting but we will be open at lunch. A
reminder that food/drink is not allowed and cell phones must be surrendered as this is a quiet place
to work/read etc.

ATHLETIC TEAM ANNOUNCEMENTS:

- **SKI/SNOWBOARD ENTHUSIASTS:** Please attend a <u>mandatory</u> meeting at lunch on Thursday, November 2nd in room 2229 (Mr. McGraw's room) to discuss the plan for the ski/snowboard club this year.
- Congratulations to our **JUNIOR BOYS SOCCER TEAM** who beat Heritage Woods 2-1 yesterday. Thursday, we play at Alpha Secondary.
- We are hosting our **FALL PEP RALLY** at Flex *this* Thursday, November 2nd for our Volleyball, Soccer and Cross Country athletes. Listen for announcements to come down to the gym at 9:25 a.m.

A reminder that **BINDER ORGANIZATION** will be held in room 2001 at Flex **TODAY**.

TAKE YOUR GRADE 9 KIDS TO WORK DAY

A reminder to our Grade 9 Students that **TOMORROW** (Wednesday, November 1st) is **Take Your Grade 9 Kid to Work Day.** This day *is* a part of your Career 9 course so there is an assignment to be completed and your parent/guardian <u>must</u> have signed you up either via the Parent Portal or have handed in a paper copy of the permission form to Ms. Cooley. For the Grade 9 students who do NOT sign up to participate, you should attend school as there is an alternate assignment you will need to complete.

Do you like to write? Do you like poetry? Do you like to be with other kids who like to write? Then **SLAM POETRY CLUB** is probably for you! Our first meeting of the year will be held this <u>Friday</u>, <u>November 3rd</u> at Flex in Ms. Ward's room (Room 2012). All grades and experience levels are welcome. Come with an open mind, your ideas, and a willingness to write. See you there poets!

The **RUBIK'S CUBE CLUB** will be meeting every Wednesday at Flex in the back of the library. Everyone is welcome that would like to learn more about Rubik's cubing.